


 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 

 
TO:  Dr. Jim Murdaugh, President, Tallahassee Community College 

FROM:  Heather Mitchell, Vice President for Resource Development 
  Executive Director, TCC Foundation 

DATE:  February 1, 2017 

RE:  Gift Acceptance – 3954 Pensacola Partnership Interests 

 

 

As you know, we have been working with 3954 Pensacola Partnership for their very generous 
gift to the college supporting the work of the Kim B. Williams Advanced Manufacturing Training 
Center. 
 
When the gift was made, we knew the base value to be at least $1,000,000.  As all gifts made to 
the Foundation require an appraisal per our policy, we asked for one for this gift as well.  After 
the work of the firm, this gift has been valued at $2,470,000.   
 
The Foundation is now offering this to the College and will transfer the partnership interests if 
approved.   
 


